
Message from the Principal

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are probably aware, newsletters at Mother Teresa are a fortnightly publication
which is released on a Friday, this being our first for the year. The students have all
settled back into school really well! It has been wonderful having the opportunity to get
to all classes and see how engaged the students are in their learning. 

Despite some interruptions with weather, the renovations are on target and we hope to
have the students in their new classrooms early next term. You will have noticed that
the Mother Teresa external notice board is currently out of action. This is because we
are in the process of relocating it as it is currently too close to the new learning site.

Tuesday was ‘Safer Internet Day’. This is a yearly global initiative aimed to educate
people about online safety risks, like online abuse, how to be safe online and where to
go for help. The focus for this Safer Internet Day was to encourage people to take three
simple actions when approaching online safety: Connect. Reflect. Protect. This
involves:

Connect safely by keeping apps and devices secure and reviewing your privacy
settings regularly. 

1.

Reflect on how your actions online may affect others or your safety. 2.
Protect yourself and others by visiting eSafety.gov.au to find out how to stay safe
online and report online abuse.

3.

I cannot emphasise the importance of online safety enough. Unfortunately, I have
already had to talk to the Year 5 and 6 students about accessing or recommending
inappropriate sites. You can find more information at
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/resources.

Over the coming days, you may be invited to help in your child’s classroom. If you are
interested in being a parent helper at any time during the year, please let Janice in the
office know so she can organise for you to participate in a school induction.
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Message from the Principal continued...

Towards the end of February, you will be receiving Family Statements. Please contact
the Finance Department if you would like to arrange an Installment Plan or contact
Michelle Garbutt if you are experiencing financial hardship and would like to commence
proceedings for financial support with fees.

I value open and honest communication and look forward to a strong partnership with
you now and into the future. If you ever experience concerns or have questions about
your child’s education or the school generally, I encourage you to, in the first instance,
approach your child’s teacher. Following that, Meg Irwin and I are always more than
happy to catch up with you. Our annual Board AGM will be held on March 18. All parents
are warmly welcome to attend this meeting. Further information about the AGM will be
forthcoming.

Next Thursday at 5:00pm, we will be having our Parent Welcome night. You will have the
opportunity to visit your child’s classroom, meet the teacher and see what your child has
been learning about in class. This will be followed with dinner which can be purchased
from one of the food vans on site or the sausage sizzle stall. Cherry will be entertaining
us with her band too so please, bring along some chairs, your loved ones and be ready
for a great night. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

King Regards, 
Michelle Garbutt 
Principal

CONTACT
INFORMATION:

08 7969 5600
admin.mtcps@nt.catholic.edu.au

www.mtcpsnt.catholic.edu.au
16 Ginger Street
Zuccoli NT 0832



Front Office
News

Term 1
Wednesday 31st January - Friday 5th April

Term Break
Monday 8th April - Friday 12th April 

Term 2
Monday 15th April -  Friday 21st June

Mid year break
Monday 24th June - Friday 12th July

Term 3
Tuesday 16th July - Friday 20th September

Term Break
Monday 23rd September - Friday 4th 

October
Term 4

Monday 7th October - Thursday 12th December

Front Office Hours

2024 Term DatesUpcoming
Events

MONDAY 8:00AM - 3:00PM
TUESDAY 8:00AM - 3:00PM

WEDNESDAY 8:00AM - 3:00PM
THURSDAY 8:00AM - 3:00PM

FRIDAY 8:00AM - 3:00PM

Week 3

Tuesday 
Shrove Tuesday 

Wednesday 
Ash Wednesday

Thursday 
Family Welcome & Information

night

Friday
Assembly @2pm (3/4 Otto)  

--------------------------------

Week 4 

Monday
School photos (Primary) 

Friday 
School photos - Whole school &

ELC

Assembly @ 2pm (1/2 Haintz)



Message from MTCPS Finance Team

Dear families, 

School Fees Billing Statement:
The first school fees billing statement is due to come out on 23 Feb
2024. Thank you for your patience.

Families are welcome to start their payments. Please refer to the
2024 School Fees structure for options to pay in instalments and the
frequency of payments.

Direct Debit is the preferred mode of payment for school fees.
Please contact the Finance Team at
finance.motherteresa@nt.catholic.edu.au for the direct debit form if
you have not done so already. 

Instalment payment is easier to manage and it will ensure that fees
are paid before the end of the school year.

Kind Regards, 
MTCPS Finance Team 

mailto:finance.motherteresa@nt.catholic.edu.au


On Friday, Week 1, We
welcomed new staff and

students to our school with
our Beginning of Year Mass

We are very grateful that
Bishop Charles and

Deacon Shehan were here
to celebrate with our
school community

Beginning of year Mass
Friday , Week 1



What a fantastic start we have had in Transition! After only eight days of
school, students have done a great job of settling into the classroom

routines, engaging in new learning experiences and making new friends. This
week we have been reading the book ‘We don’t eat our Classmates!’ which
led to many discussions about how we treat our friends and classmates at

MTCPS. We all agreed that it’s not very nice to gobble them up! We have also
started learning new sounds and students were very excited to have a go at

writing these in their books. In Maths, students have been doing some
rotation activities focusing on recognising and writing numbers. Our Inquiry
discussions have been about families and who are the special people in our

lives. Similarly, in Religion, we have been learning about how special Mother
Teresa was and how students can live the Mother Teresa Way as new

members of our school community.

The Transition team is so proud of how all our students have started off the
year and we are very excited to be supporting them on their learning

journey.

My first 2 weeks: Transition 



The 1/2s have started their Read Write Inc lessons this week
and have made a fantastic start. Students have been working

really hard on sounding out words using their 'Fred Talk' to
help read and spell. Students have also really enjoyed their
DEAR (Drop Everything and Read) time reading for at least

10 minutes at the start of every day. 

All 1/2 students have enjoyed getting to know their new
students and teachers with lots of fun happening in every

class.

My first 2 weeks: Year 1/2 



The 3/4’s have had a great start to term. The students have settled
into their new classes and have enjoyed getting to know their peers.
They have been enjoying their specialist classes and getting to know

their new teachers. In Literacy, they are excited to be reading the
novel ‘Matilda’ and focusing on writing interesting sentences. In
Maths, the students have been learning and playing new maths
games, focusing on place value. Through Inquiry, we have been

learning about how we stay safe in our community, and how we live
and work together. Through Religion, we have been learning about

Mother Teresa and how we follow the school values of hope, joy, love,
faith, community, and compassion.

Well done year 3/4 ‘s for a fantastic start to the year!

My first 2 weeks: Year 3/4 



What a start to the term! In 5/6 we have begun to settle into our school
routines and find our place in our learning areas. Students have started
their specialist classes and are really enjoying sharing their ideas and

participating in class discussions. 

5/6's are preparing for class masses, hosting assemblies and becoming
captains, and leaders of the school. We are also so super excited for

camp this year! They have enjoyed getting to know their peers. In
literacy we are learning about Biographies and tense in writing. In
numeracy we are looking at numbers, decimals and place value.

Through religion we are learning about Mother Teresa and how we
follow in her footsteps through our school values of compassion,

community, hope, joy, love and faith. 

Well done 5/6 students for a fantastic start to the year, we can't wait to
see what the future holds!

My first 2 weeks:Year 5/6



Definition according to StopBullying.gov: 
Bullying is unwanted, aggressive behaviour among school aged
children that involves a real or perceived power imbalance. The

behavior is repeated, or has the potential to be repeated, over time. 

A conversation about: Bullying 
What is Bullying? 

what are some bullying behaviours?

We recommend families to visit
https://kidshelpline.com.au/teens/issues/bullying for more information 

Sometimes, people get
confused about what is

and isn’t bullying. 
So whats the
difference? 



kidshelpline.com.au definition of  resilience: 
Resilience is what allows us to get through tough

times and get back up on our feet.

A conversation about: Resilience 
What is resilience? 

What Can Resilience look like? 
‘Bouncing Back’ and moving forward after a tough time
Being a problem-solver
Standing up for yourself  
Giving things a go and trying your best
Having a positive mindset 
Being adaptable and flexible

Visit https://kidshelpline.com.au/teens/issues/developing-resilience for more
helpful information

What can i do when i am facing a challenge?  



Transition to Year 6 Students - Monday 19th February 2024
Whole School Photo, ELC Students - Friday 23rd February 2024

*Sibling Photos will be taken over the 2 days*

Online ordering is the preferred ordering method. 
If you need to use cash - Correct Cash only - NO CHANGE can be given at the office.

Online orders can be done at: www.theschoolphotographer.com.au
School code: X5006EL50M

Ordering of Sibling Photos will be temporarily disabled 1 working day prior to Photo
Day. This enables the photographer to supply the school with an up to date list of

Siblings to be photographed so nobody misses out.

It is best to pay now (and not wait until after photo day) so your children's names
will be included on the list to be photographed.

We understand that these dates do not always suit everyone and some children will
be absent due to illness. Unfortunately these things happen and we can not change

the dates.

If your child does not attend ELC on their photo day you are able to bring them in for
their photo and then take them home again

School Photos 

Example of order
form



Book Club 
Dear Families, Book Club has been sent

out to students in Office bags. 

If you have not received a booklet, you
can visit scholastic.com.au/LOOP to

order electronically. 

Please note orders will need to be in by
12th February 2024. 

There is to be NO CASH PAYMENTS.
Online orders only.  



Community Notices 

Shop locally at IGA Zuccoli 


